
Aveley Primary School P&C 

President’s Report – 4 August 2025 

 

Social Media  

 Our presence on social media is growing; however we still have room to grow.  

 Regular updates are bring shared on social media to promote upcoming events, fundraising activities, call out for 

volunteers, promote our school community support groups on our ‘Community Noticeboard’ and share school 

activities 

 

Circus Disco 

 We had an amazing time at the Circus themed disco!  

 It was amazing to have the Airbourne Circus team with us on the evening providing amazing entertainment 

 The new arrival and departure procedures worked quite well for our first run 

 A huge thanks to everyone on the committee and from our school community who donated their time! 

 

Still to go this term…. 

 Please get behind these upcoming events in Term 3: 

o Father’s Day Stall and Raffle – Tuesday 2 September and Wednesday 3 September  

o House Carnival Supporter Gear Store – store dates or online over 1-5 September 

o House Carnival - Friday 5 September 

o Colour Run – Friday 26 September 

  

Committee Positions for 2026 

 P&C’s play an incredibly important role in supporting and enriching a school’s community. They enhance school 

life by raising funds for school resources, organizing events and providing a platform for parents and the 

extended school community to voice their opinions and engage in school activities. Being a member of a school 

P&C is often a thankless role with committee members doing hours of volunteer work behind the scenes on top 

of their own family commitments. I want to acknowledge all of the support over the years of our former and 

current committee members.  

 With the year half over and many big events still on the calendar, I would like our committee to review their 

current roles, and start thinking about the future and their ability to commit again for 2026.  

 Please review the position descriptions on our socials and start thinking about what role/s suit you and your 

skills best! 

 We all know the old saying “many hands make light work” so start the discussions in your friendship circles, class 

year group chats and at all our events. The more people we can bring in to join us will help ease the workload 

for everyone.  

 

 

Peta Magorian 

President, Aveley P&C 


